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April 1, 2013

Dear «pname»:


Congratulations on being selected as a participant for the Instructional Strategies for Introductory Physics Workshop (ISIP) at Fox Valley Technical College in Appleton, Wisconsin occurring April 11-13, 2013.  Enclosed you will find the pre-workshop materials for this ISIP workshop.  These materials include four articles related to Physlets and Project Based ideas in physics.

The workshop leaders request that you read these materials before the workshop at Fox Valley Technical College.  Please bring these materials with you to the workshop.

Updates concerning the ISIP workshop can be found on the project website:   

http://www.physicsworkshops.org.  Airport pickup times will be posted on the website as well as hotel information.


If you are driving, you may want to go by the motel (Comfort Suites Appleton Airport) and check in before the 8:00 am session on Thursday.  Fox Valley Technical College will provide temporary parking permits which Brad Staats will have available Thursday morning. 


If you have any questions concerning arrangements, contact Brad Staats at (920) 993-5298 or email him at staats@fvtc.edu.  

Sincerely,
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Thomas L. O’Kuma, Co-Project Director

Dwain M. Desbien, Co-Project Director

Lee College





Estella Mountain Community College
